NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that Puerto Rico Housing Finance Authority (PRHFA) will hold a public hearing, as
required by Section 42(m)(1)(A)(i) of the U.S. Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, with respect
to proposed amendments to the 2020 Qualified Allocation Plan [within the meaning of Section 42
(m)(1)(8) of the U.S. Internal Revenue Code].

This Public Hearing will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams Teleconference, in accordance with
Executive Order 2020-062, regarding the COVID 19 virus on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 9:30 a.m.

The draft of the 2020 Qualified Allocation Plan will be available for download at www.afv.pr.gov,
beginning Friday, August 28, 2020.

ACCESS TO HEARING: To request access to the teleconference, please submit your request by 12:00
noon on September 4, 2020, by emailing 2020Lihtc.cdbgdr@afv.pr.gov with the subject “Notice of
Public Hearing Access”. Individuals are asked to state their name, email and telephone number for the
record.

PUBLIC COMMENTS: To allow all interested persons a reasonable opportunity to express their views,
PRHFA encourages submission of written comments. Oral remarks will be limited to five (5) minutes per
person. Comments must be emailed in advance to 2020Lihtc.cdbgdr-comments@afv.pr.gov with the
subject “Public Comments QAP-2020". Comments must be received by 12:00 noon on September 11, 2020.
Individuals are asked to state their name, email and telephone number for the record.

Contacts: Javier E. Trogolo Irizarry, Assistant Executive Director

Multifamily Projects Area, Javier.E.Trogolo@afv.pr.gov

Maria I. Martinez De Jestis, Acting Director

. i Pablo G. Mufiiz-Reyes
Financing and Tax Credit Department, mmartinez@afv.pr.gov Executive D/'rectoyr
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